
   
 

   
 

University Library Committee 
Wednesday, April 13, 2022, 3:15–4:45 p.m. 

CVA room 145 
 
The meeting started at 3:20 p.m. and was adjourned at 4:50 p.m. 
 
Attendees: Martin Engelke, Gary Hunter, Kathryn Jasper, Guang Jin, Marie Labonville, Claire 
Lieberman, Dallas Long, Rachel Scott, and Kathy Webster. 
 

1. Approval of minutes. Minutes from the February 9 meeting were unanimously 
approved. 

2. Measuring Information Service Outcomes (MISO) Survey. Dean Long shares 
preliminary findings from the MISO survey on library services that went out to the 
campus in February.  

3. IglooVision Update. IglooVision is a 360-degree immersive virtual reality technology 
being considered for Milner Library and discussed at the previous meeting 

4. University Policy 8.5.1. ULC feedback on this policy has been requested by the 
Academic Affairs Committee of the Academic Senate, which needs to review it as part of 
the normal Senate cycle. The current version of this policy is available at 
https://policy.illinoisstate.edu/services/8-5-1.shtml 

5. ULC Bylaws. to see how we might improve the likelihood of bringing responsible, 
consistently attending student members into the committee, with final recommendations 
by the membership. NOTE: This item appeared previously on the October, November, 
January, and February agendas, but due to low attendance as well as the lengthy library 
tour in October and the lengthy meetings in January and February, it has not yet been 
fully addressed. 

6. Announcements and miscellaneous. 
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